
 

 

Notice of Special Branch Operation 
 

In light of the latest COVID-19 situation, several BCM branches will be temporarily closed from 

19th of December 2022 (Monday) until further notice. Customers can visit the following BCM 

branches for banking services:  

 

Operating Branch Address Tel. 

Main Branch Avenida da Praia Grande, No. 572 87910000 

Lacerda Branch Avenida Do Almirante Lacerda, No. 43-B    28316191 

Toi San Branch    
Rua Onze Bairro Tamagnini Barbosa, S/N, Jardim Cidade 

Nova, Bloco 18, R/C CC  
28238483 

Prince Flower City 

Branch      
Rua de Évora, Prince Flower City, Lai San Kok, R/C I, Taipa    28842788 

Coloane Branch         Largo do Matadouro No. 7, R/C D, Coloane    28882374 

 

In the meantime, customers can access the Bank's online and digital channels for the necessary 

banking services or call our hotlines during the business hours (Monday to Friday from 9am to 6pm) 

for any enquiry:  

 

- TeleBCM Phone Banking Service             -   87968888 

- Commercial Banking Services Enquiry    -   87910254 

 

The Bank will continue to monitor the situation closely and act in concert with the Macau SAR 

Government to take measures to protect the well-being of our customers and staff. Customers are 

advised to check the latest notice on the Bank's website www.bcm.com.mo before going to the 

branch. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.  
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